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Charles Hecht <hechtassoc@sprintmail.com >
Thursday, January 07, 2016 10:54 AM
Arthur Doak

WXAC Reading, PA BPED-2O1S121OACV

Dear Mr. Doak,

Please be advised there is a typo regarding the site elevation above mean sea level and height of the
radiation center for the proposed WXAC(FM) operation in file BPED-20151210ACV. The correct site
elevation is 129 meters and the correct height for the radiation center is 149 meters.

Please advise if you require additional information.

Charles A. Hecht
Charles A. Hecht & Associates, Inc.
19 Mackenzie Court
Freehold, NJ 07728
Voice 732.577.0711
Fax 732.577.0713
E-mail hechtassoc@sprintmail.com
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